
We are having so much fun in Pre-K and it’s been amazing to see 
the growth and progress of all students across all areas! 

This month, we will be celebrating our 100th day of school! Students 
have been so excited as we have been counting each day and are 
looking forward to our fun celebration It is planned for Monday, 
February 24th but I will keep you posted about the exact date 
pending any snow days. 

We will also be celebrating Valentine’s Day with a fun class party! 
Parents are invited to attend! Please let me know if you are 
planning to join us! 

Lastly, progress reports will be sent home with students on 
Thursday, February 6th. These reports share areas of strengths and 
opportunities for growth observed in the classroom. If you have any 
questions after you receive the progress report, do not hesitate to 
reach out to me. 
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Reading

Important Dates
Feb 6th Progress Notes home

Feb 14th Class VDay Party @ 

12:45-1:45

Feb 12th  No PRE-K

Feb 17th  No School

Birthdays!

18th - Stella

At Home Connection
Preschoolers have big feelings! They are experiencing different situations that make them feel 
different ways. We talk about feelings at school each day. It is important to acknowledge feelings 
and help our students to manage and  respond to their feelings appropriately. We also support 
students in reading and understanding feelings of others by looking at facial features and body 
language. 

I have attached some fun and easy activities you can do at home to continue to support your 
child in his/her social emotional development at home. 

Please reach out if you need more support with this at home. 

February Newsletter

We will be listening and learning about pilgrims, Martin Luther King Jr, Barack 
Obama and also listen to the classic tale The Shoemaker and the Elves. After finishing 
those topics/stories, we will move on to our 4th domain. Domain 4 focuses on plants. 
We will learn about their basic needs, parts of a plant, how to read information and 
provide information, explore nonfiction texts and focus more on our letters and 
writing! We are looking forward to a fun domain! Our classroom dramatic play area 
will be a flower shop where students can use pretend/imaginative play to become a 
florist!



Letters we have/will be focusing on:

Aa   Bb   Cc   Ee  Hh   Ii   Ff   Jj  Kk   
Ll    Mm   Nn   Oo  Pp  Ss   Tt   Uu

Writing
Our class has made so much progress with identifying and writing their names!! We will 
continue to work on this each day as well as writing in our Fine Motor Journals. This 
month, students will be working more on writing to answer a question or a prompt. They 
will draw a picture to respond and we will support them with writing a sentence to match 
the picture. 

Math
We are currently working with Eureka Module 3. We are practicing counting 0-10, 
creating sets of 0-10, and identifying numerals 0 through 10. We have been counting 
each day of school and are excited for our 100th day coming up!

Fun in the Garden
As Spring approaches, we will be 
working in the garden some days to 
prepare it for planting. The class loves 
working and playing in the garden! 

Keep this in mind when dressing your 
child for school. Play and learning in 
Pre-K can get messy! We do our best to 
keep messes to a minimum but 
consider sending students in clothes 
that you don’t mind if they accidentally 
get  muddy or dirty!

Science
We will begin the month of February 
exploring sound by listening and 
observing, comparing sounds, and 
listening to music to describe sounds. To 
wrap up February, we will start our unit on 
plants connected to our reading 
curriculum. We will be planting seeds in 
our classroom and observing them as they 
grow! 

Phonics  
rhyming words
beginning sounds

Recess Reminders
It’s cold outside, Pre-K! 

If the playground is clear, we are going 
outside to play! Playing outdoors is an 
important experience for children. 
Pending wind chill, temps, and conditions, 
Pre-K will get outside to play. 

Depending on the weather, we may only 
be able to use the blacktop when the field 
and playground are wet or snow covered. 
If anyone has extra bubbles or chalk at 
home they are not using, we would LOVE 
these at school for our blacktop days! 

Reminders
Monday- Send in clean nap blanket
Tuesday- Wear sneakers for PE
Wednesday-  Send back media books
Friday - Nap blanket sent home to be 
washed








